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I strongly oppose HB 3166.  We the people have voted against Ranked Choice 

Voting and we DO NOT want it in our state.  The people have spoken loud and clear 

where we stand on this issue. It's very unfair to the voters that this issue is even up 

for a vote since the majority of voters in Oregon already voted against it.  We need to 

be able to trust the leaders in our state who will fight for what is right and what is 

morally correct, and not bow down to the globalists.   It's time for the leaders in 

Oregon to start doing what We the People elected them to do and to honor our vote, 

and stop fighting against the will of the people.  There are many more counties that 

you govern other than the most populated ones and we pay our taxes all the same.  

 

There are a group of praying people who will not stop praying for our leaders in 

Oregon.  We pray that God will give wisdom and that God's will be done.  We pray for 

righteous leaders to lead our state and remove the ones who have an evil agenda to 

destroy the hopes and dreams of a good and productive future for our children and 

grandchildren.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

 


